
 

 
    
  
  
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

April 15 2021        For Immediate Release. 

 

COVID-19 response. Limited Services at the EOC. 

 

The Equal Opportunity Commission advises that its office located at 55-57 Manic Street, 

Chaguanas is closed until further notice. 

 

This is a precautionary measure, in keeping with the Ministry of Health’s COVID-19 protocol, as 

two members of staff were in direct contact with persons who tested positive for COVID-19. 

 

Where possible, we will provide services by remote access. 

 

Members of the public can continue to access our services using (868) 672-0928 or (868) 314-

4992 or via email at communications@eoc.gov.tt or complaints@eoc.gov.tt. The Commission also 

continues to receive complaints on its website: www.equalopportunity.gov.tt. 

 

The priority at this time is to ensure the safety and well-being of our staff and clients and to 

continue providing our clients with the highest level of service. 

 

The Commission contacted the County Medical Officer of Health for the district of Caroni and 

will update members of the public when we resume full services. 

 

The Equal Opportunity Commission apologises for any inconvenience caused and thanks our 

stakeholders and members of the public for their understanding. 

 

 

Contact: 

Shelly Dolabaille 

Manager, Corporate Communications 

Equal Opportunity Commission 

Central Courtyard  

55-57 Manic Street  

Chaguanas 

Tel:  (868) 672-0928 ext 231  Mobile: (868) 330-4791  Fax: (868) 671-8826 

E-mail: shelly.dolabaille@eoc.gov.tt 
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